
Be sure to register in October 
 to receive information and
invitations to activities that

support your child's 
  transition to school. 

In Anglophone school districts, registration can be completed online or
at your local school from October 15–18, 2019 for children who will turn
five by December 31, 2020 and who start school in September 2020.

For more info visit the ASD-S website at 
www.asd-s.nbed.nb.ca

Anglophone South 
School District   

    looks forward to 
welcoming your 

child to kindergarten!


